
 

 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
September 10, 1996 

Library 134 
 
 
Present: G. Block, W. Breitenbach, C. Hale, D. Potts, J. Riegsecker, J. Sorensen, T. 

Taranovski, L. Wood 
 
Dean Potts convened the meeting at 9:05 a.m.  Breitenbach was elected chairman. 
 
The committee received two requests for interpretations of the Faculty Code.  A brief discussion 
of procedures ensued. 
 
The committee talked a bit about the year’s tasks and goals, including the completion of its review 
of evaluation procedures, a review that was begun last year but not finished. 
 
The next meeting will be held at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 17, in Library 134. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
William Breitenbach 
 


